
The North Island Community Forest Limited 
Partnership is seeking proposals from qualified 

individuals and contracting firms to provide 
forest management services for an area-based tenure 

on northern Vancouver Island 
covering approximately 2,390 hectares 

with an Annual Allowable Cut of 10,400 m3.  

For further information and to obtain a copy of the 
Request For Proposals, please contact: 
Annemarie Koch
Acting Administrator, 
North Island Community Forest LP
akoch2@shaw.ca


